
 

 

Greetings: 

I am pleased to announce the launch of my �rm’s website and the o�cial opening of my o�ce at 45 Rockefeller 
Plaza in New York City, where my practice is focused on international tax planning and compliance.  My firm's 
new website is filled with useful information about my firm, areas of practice, newsletters, and current 
developments in many areas of tax law. 

I invite you to visit www.jacobstaxlaw.com today.  While you’re there, be sure to browse through my �rm's new 
website, subscribe to my firm's newsletter, and send me your questions and comments.  For your convenience, 
you also can download my v-card. 

I hope that my firm's new website will prove to be a valuable resource for you.  I look forward to serving you in my 
firm's new home! 

Warm Regards, 

Deborah J. Jacobs 

The Law Office of 
Deborah J. Jacobs 

45 Rockefeller Plaza 
Suite 2000 

New York, NY 10111 
 

Phone: 212-332-3248 
Fax: 212-332-3249 

Mobile: 917-742-1787 
 

djacobs@jacobstaxlaw.com 
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